Dear Sir or Madam,

| am writing to you as your web site will not allow me to comment for some reason and have given
up trying.

I live and own Number 2 Gladys road. My garden backs directly onto number 22 Hilltop road as
do a humber of other properties.

| have nothing against trees , | love them , but unfortunately , Mr Grimm has not kept his garden in
a good state and the tree in question is causing dangerous damage to the now derelict wall. There
are a number of children liveing the houses that this wall is falling into and can not be rebuilt |
unless this tree is removed. It is a health and safty acciedent waiting to happen . It is not the
property that will be damaged by the walls imminent fall , but potentially people fatality that we are
extremely worried about . We are all acutly aware of what happened up on the Mill lane open
space , we hope and pray that dosent happen here , because once that wall goes , it will take
most of the length of the gardens on Gladys road.

Please re consider the preservation of this tree , so the wall can be made safe and we all can
enjoy our gardens with out fear .

Yours faithfully ,

Mila Tanya Griebel.



